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August 28, 2013

Fruitland Township Board of Trustees

Fruitland Township Board

4545 Nestrom Road

Whitehall, M. 49461-9439

Greg Kruse

5617 South Shore Drive

Whitehall, Mi. 49461

Dear Seated Fruitland Township Board of Trustees:

In Pursuit of Justice; | Greg Kruse do request that the “government closest to me” re;
Fruitand Township Board of Trustees and Seated Board address my allegations of former
Fruitland Township Prosecuting Lawyer Robert Dunn Eklund p30331 Misconduct, citing
Michigan Compiled Law (MCL) MCL 41.2 as your authority. My allegations are as follows:
November 18, 2003 Robert Dunn Eklund p30331 Fruittand Township Lawyer did
knowingly and willfully issue building permit for 5601 South Shore Drive, where he has been
residing since November 08, 2008 only vacating upon resale. Second wife Cindy L.
Buckridge-eklund vacated premises on April 15, 2012 @ 3:00 pm, for some unknown reason,
only to return from whence she came from or MO.

Back story originates February 11, 2009 @ 3:00 pm my second (2nd) arranged meeting
was held in the current Fruitland Township supervisor’s office, first meeting being one week
earlier in the boardroom witness less, at my second “whistle blowing” meeting 1 physically
placed my documented material evidence into the hands of seated Fruitland Township Chief
Executive Officer Sam Earl St. Amour (CEO) witnessed by current Fruitiand Township Tax
Assessor Sue Bowen also witnessed by current Fruitland Township Zoning, Building
Coordinator, Deputy Clerk, Cemetery Coordinator and Secretary of Planning Commission
Sally Dion. Upon my evidence possession transfer, Sue Bowen was able to produce, for

viewing or copying, a draft copy of Sarah McMurray 1995 Fruitland Township Board

stipulated W66’ foot easement for Lot 10 “Cedar Grove Subdivision” fronting on South Shore

10f5



